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4 September 2013 By e-mail 
 

To: HKCOS Fellows 
 

Dear Fellows, 
 
Re: Appeal for Public Information Committee (PIC) Membership 
 
As you may be aware the public media on health issues these days are flooded 
with a lot of erroneous messages from authors with or without hidden interests. 
Our fraternity feels an obligation to clarify misconceptions for our community, 
so that professional management on musculoskeletal issues would not be 
delayed.  
 
The Public Information Committee of our College undertook a committed task to 
provide updated background professional knowledge to our community in 
layman language. In order to achieve this goal, contributions and help from our 
fraternity are essential.  
 
The content of the PIC web page has been recently upgraded and you are most 
welcome to visit: www.orthoinfo-hkcos.org and give us any inputs that you 
might have. 
 
May I appeal to all College Fellows to volunteer to join the committee as PIC 
committee members. Your contributions will help to safeguard the healthy of 
our community.  
 
Your membership will be acknowledged in the College web pages and your 
accepted manuscripts will contribute to your CPD with the College.  
 
I would be most grateful if you can indicate to the College Secretariat 
(fanny@hkcos.org.hk) in 2 to 3 weeks, your interest in participation as well as the 
subspecialty (subspecialties) field that you would like to be involved. 
 
Looking forward to your return!  
 

 
 
Dr. MAK Kan-hing 
Chairman, Public Information Committee 
The Hong Kong College of Orthopaedic Surgeons 
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